
From: Kyle Norman
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: "Hack Conder"; "Jacob Kamplain"; "Laura Flores"; "Lara Weinheimer"
Subject: RE: Burnett Powers 31 Fed #3
Date: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 7:44:39 AM

Mr. Bratcher,
 
No we did not get samples where the battery was, it was a lined facility.  I am sending somebody out
 there this morning to collect the samples where the battery was.  If you have any questions please
 let me know.  Thanks 
 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 7:10 AM
To: Kyle Norman
Cc: 'Hack Conder'; 'Jacob Kamplain'; 'Laura Flores'; 'Lara Weinheimer'
Subject: RE: Burnett Powers 31 Fed #3
 
Kyle,
 
Did you get samples where the battery was at?
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Kyle Norman [mailto:knorman@rice-ecs.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 10:40 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: 'Hack Conder'; 'Jacob Kamplain'; 'Laura Flores'; 'Lara Weinheimer'
Subject: Burnett Powers 31 Fed #3
 
Mr. Bratcher
 
Letting you know that the area where the battery was on the Bunett Oil Co. Powers 31 Federal #3 is
 scraped and they are proceeding with the new battery installation.  We are still scraping in the
 pasture.  If you have any questions please let me know.  Thanks 
 
           Kyle Norman
           Project Lead
           419 W. Cain
      Hobbs NM 88240

mailto:knorman@rice-ecs.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:hconder@rice-ecs.com
mailto:jkamplain@rice-ecs.com
mailto:lflores@rice-ecs.com
mailto:lweinheimer@rice-ecs.com
mailto:knorman@rice-ecs.com


         575-942-8542

 


